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                               Bid Bulletin No. 2                                                                                                  
 

Ref: 2022/UNDP-MMR/PN/036   
RFQ for Supply and Delivery of Fishing Net 

13 May 2022 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
With reference to the above Request for Quotation (RFQ) dated 25 April 2022, the closing date of submission has 
been extended until 20 May 2022  12:00 AM and the followings were revised. 
 

Page 
No.  

Description in the RFQ Changed through this bid bulletin (now read as) 

6 Technical Specification for Goods 
 
The required quantity of Fishing net – Three Layer  for 
Lot 1 Mon region:  
 
1,440  
 

Technical Specification for Goods 
 
The required quantity of Fishing net – Three Layer  for Lot 
1 Mon region:  
 
2,280  
(Chaung Zone Township = 2000 
  Mawlamyaing = 280 ) 

6 Technical Specification for Goods 
 
The required quantity of Fishing net – Three Layer  for 
Lot 2 Bago region (Thanatpin Township)  
 
2,000 
 

Technical Specification for Goods 
 
The required quantity of Fishing net – Three Layer  for Lot 
2 Bago region (Thanatpin Township)  
 
340 
 

7 Detail address for delivery location 
Lot # 1 

1.Mudon Township(Mudon Town ) 

2.Thatone Township (Thatone Town) 

3.Chaungzon Township (Chaungzon Town) 

4.Paung Township (Paung Town) 

Lot # 2 
1.Thanatpin Township (Thanatpin Town) 

Detail address for delivery location 
Lot # 1 

1.Chaungzon Township (Chaungzon Town) 

2. Mawlamyaing Township 

Lot # 2 
 
1.Thanatpin Township (Thanatpin Town) 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                           Yours sincerely, 

         

                                                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                       

                                                           Moung Kee Aung 
         Head of Procurement  


